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Greg Hunt MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR FLINDERS Working for our Community

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

FOR MT MARTHA

BOWLS CLUB PROJECT

Greg recently spent time helping local
volunteers at the Mt. Martha Bowls Club
with the construction of ramps for disabled
and wheelchair-bound bowlers. 

“The Mt. Martha Bowls Club is an
important local facility and the construction
of the access ramps will allow those with
impaired mobility to enjoy the sporting and
social activities the club provides,” Mr Hunt
said.

Construction of the ramps is being
undertaken with the generous support of
local businesses and volunteers led by local
builder Russell Joseph. Anyone interested in
assisting can contact Russell Joseph on 0414
398 586.

NEW AGED CARE BEDS ON PENINSULA TAKE PRESSURE OFF ROSEBUD HOSPITAL

Greg Hunt is pleased to announce the opening of 140 new aged care beds
at the luxurious Sir James by the Bay Aged Care facility in Mt Martha,
100 new beds at the new state of the art SomerCare Resort Hostel in
Somerville and 65 new beds at the Mt Martha Valley Aged Care Centre.

“Taking pressure off other local healthcare providers such as Rosebud
hospital, these beds will make a major contribution to the quality of local
healthcare,” said Mr Hunt.

“In addition we have also announced funding for the following beds to be
opened in the near future:

• 30 new beds at Regis Grange in Rosebud
• 30 new beds at Hastings Regional Nursing Home
• 15 new beds at the Bays Hospital in Hastings
• 140 new beds in and around Cranbourne
• 40 new beds for Warley Hospital on Phillip Island
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Greg helping dig foundations at the Mt Martha Bowls club

Greg Hunt with Dot Barlow resident of the Hastings Regional
Nursing Home


